
 

 
 

 
 

City of Yucaipa Opens Nominations for Citizen Awards, 
Announces Tickets for State of the City 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                      CONTACT: Joe Pradetto  

September 19, 2023                                            (909) 769-7343 

 

(Yucaipa, CA) – The City of Yucaipa is calling for nominations for citizens and non-profit organizations that 
have gone above and beyond to make the community a better place. The City of Yucaipa will honor 
outstanding citizens and public safety personnel during an awards ceremony held as part of its upcoming State 
of the City luncheon on Thursday, Oct. 19.  
 
This inaugural awards ceremony will honor four individuals and a non-profit organization. The award categories 
are Citizen of the Year, Non-Profit of the Year, Volunteer of the Year, Deputy of the Year, and Firefighter of the 
Year.  

 
Nominations for the Citizen of the Year and Non-Profit of the Year are now open and will close at 5 pm on 
Monday, October 2. To submit a nomination, visit http://Yucaipa.org/stateofthecity. 
 
The Deputy and Firefighter of the Year will be nominated by their peers. The Volunteer of the Year will be 
selected by the Police Chief from among the ranks of Citizens on Patrol.  
 
This year’s State of the City event will take place on Thursday, October 19, at the Yucaipa Performing Arts 
Center. The event will begin with networking at 11 am, and the program will start at noon with lunch being 
served during the program. 
 
Tickets are on sale now and will be available through Ticket Master or the YPAC box office. Sponsorship 
opportunities are still available. Visit http://Yucaipa.org/stateofthecity for more information.  
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